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OFFICE OF SR.GENERAL MANAGER FINANCE -INTERNAL AUDIT
gAY g1 fAIMH/DAMODAR VALLEY CORPORATION
BT T, Ar3msdr As/DVC TOWER,VIP ROAD
HIoThTaT-700 054/KOLKATA-700 054

www.dvc .gov.in, Email : hod-internalaudit.gov.in

No : SR GM (F&.A)/IA/Outsource /2025-26/1129 Dated :08.04.2025

To,

The Chairman _

The Institute of Chartered Accountant of India
Eastern India Regional Council

ICAI Bhawan, :

7, Anandilal Poddar Sarani( Russel Street)
Kolkata -700 071

Sub : Cancellation of RFP No. SR GM (F&A)/IA/Outsource/2024-25/1114

Dated 27.03.2025
Ref:-Our lertter no : SR GM (F&.A)/IA/Outsource /2024-25/1115 Dated

27.03.2025

Dear Sir,
Ref above, DVC issued a RFP(Request for Proposal) for the outsourcing of

Internal Audit and requested the Institute to put up the Notice on the website of the
institute for the wider publicity among the members of the Institute on 1st April
2025. Accordingly, it has been placed on the website of the Institute on 1st April
2025 by your good office. :

But, due to some administrative reasons, the subject RFP cancelled vide notice
no. SR GM (F&A)/IA/Outsource/2025-26/1126 Dated 08.04.2025 (Copy enclosed).
It is requested to put up the same on the website of the Institute of Chartered
Accountants of India for the wider publicity among the members of the Institute.

The inconvenience is deeply regretted.

Regards
Rakegh Ranjan

Internal Audit
DVC, Kolkata



